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I wish to add my voice to the very many who are protesting at the proposal to develop this open space. 
 
It should be abundantly clear to anyone who lives here that the infrastructure in this area simply cannot support 
such a massive explosion of housing. 
Not enough local facilities - schools, doctors, pharmacies, dentists, play areas and open spaces. 
The traffic in this town is already appalling as it is a tourist area. 
The sewage system cannot cope with the current population and we are always subject to hospepipe bans in the 
summer. 
Who does this benefit! Surely the developers who stand to make a fortune, certainly not local people or those who 
cannot afford the inflationary house prices. Local youngsters simply cannot afford to buy here. 
Whitstable has changed beyond recognition since I moved here in 1980 and while I understand there is pressure on 
councils to support house buildings surely the current megalopolis of Whitstable heights and the housing next to the 
Thanet way has fulfilled this. When the new road was built I always felt that the land between the two roads would 
then be filled with housing and this has happened. Enough is enough, this proposal is irresponsible and I urge you to 
scrap it. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Sarah Snaydon 
Sent from my iPad 




